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ago to accept a free site in the Queen’s Park offered to Trinity College by the 
University of Toronto for new buildings. This decision was reached, partly 
because the present buildings are inadequate to our rapidly growing needs, but 
still more because it was considered that the academic work of Trinity College 
and of the whole University would be greatly strengthened by having all the 
buildings in one locality, instead of having Trinity College separated by two 
miles, as it now is, from the other buildings in which a large part of our work 
is carried on. The plans for our new buildings are now in course of 
preparation.

With renewed thanks to our many friends whose generosity has made 
possible so encouraging a report, I commend this great educational work to 
their continued interest and support. Education and religion are probably the 
greatest needs of our growing Dominion, and in Trinity College these two 
great factors for the making of a nation go hand in hand.

T. C. 8. MACKLEM,
Provost and Vies-Chancellor.


